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We’ve been discussing the bravery and courage that Terry Fox showed during his Marathon of Hope. We discussed ways that we have also been brave and courageous…just like Terry Fox. The children each drew about one time that they were brave. Ask your child what s/he drew about. We went out with the rest of the school and took part in our school Terry Fox Run. It was nice to have so many parents join us!











Mrs. Sandra


   MacDonald





Next Thursday is Orange Shirt Day at school in order to honour the National Day for Truth & Reconciliation on Sept. 30. It’s a day when we commemorate the thousands of Aboriginal students who were taken from their homes and sent to Residential School. If children don’t have orange, they can wear their favourite shirt – just as Phyllis did. We will be discussing this day and it’s meaning next week.





Happy birthday


To


Demiano – Sept. 15


Paxton – Sept. 20


Nora – Sept. 24








A few parents have asked me about using the e-portfolio Freshgrade, as we have done in the past. It was a great way to communicate children’s learning through photos and videos of their work in the classroom. Unfortunately, with the sale of the company to an American company, the data is no longer stored in Canada and, therefore, we are unable to use it because of our Freedom of Information laws. We are hoping that the district will find a similar app that would meet our needs. 





Playdough is a fun way for children to develop their small muscles.  Small muscle development is important for completing fine motor tasks, such as cutting and printing.  I’ve included a playdough recipe on the back.
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“The farmer in the dell.


 The farmer in the….”


We’ve enjoyed playing this music game as well as using our “big cheese” puppets to sing it and our big book to read it.











